
Advisory Notice
August 20th, 2020

Lane Closure on Highway 22X

Location: Highway 22X between 69th Street and Tournament Lane

Impacts: Eastbound median crossover on Highway 22X

Reason: To allow KGL to complete a culvert installation 

Implementation Date: August 24th, 2020

End Date: August 31st, 2020

Work hours: 7:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.

Speed limit:  N/A

Other information: Signage will be in place West of 128th Street and East of Sheriff King Street to inform 
drivers of the detour route required to access 96th Street and 80th Street

For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors would 
like to thank you for your patience during this construction period.
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Traffic lights to be placed on 37th St SB and HWY 22X WB (with detection for 37th St traffic) to minimize any risk in this intersection while crossover is in place. 
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